
Rotary News & Notes
Announcements from Craig:  

 There is a corkboard with 
Thank You cards from 
recipients of Southwest 
Rotary contributions.

 Thanks to Wayne Traska 
and everyone who made it 
to Fowlers Fun Night.  A 
very special thank you to 
Paul.  And by the way, the 
photos in the Hub are not 
from Fowlers Fun Night!

 The Remembrance Night at 
Fratellos on Monday was a 
very nice evening of 
conversation and 
fellowship.  Thanks to Roy 
Duxstad for coordinating 
and sponsoring the evening. 

 A reminder that in two 
weeks, our meeting will be 
Live at Lunch at the Opera 
House square.  There will 
also be a roundtable. 

 The Board meeting is next 
Monday, 4pm at Robbins.

 Next week, we will be 
voting on a Bylaws 
amendment regarding dues 
structure and voting on an 
increase in dues.  Please 
take time to read them out 
on the table or by email.  

Other News:  
Glenn Nelson presented a SW 
Rotary Scholarship to Kyle 
Hoopman.  Congradulations Kyle!

Bill updated everyone on the 
soycow he is trying to place in 
Peru.  He is currently working with 
a group of nuns who run a school in 
northern Peru and need milk for 
their students – Bill is going to visit 
them in October and will tell us 
more after that.  

JoAnn Konkel announced that on 
Sept. 10th, our meeting will be at the 
Oshkosh Seniors Center for the 
annual United Way Campaign 
Kickoff.  We will present our 
Pacesetters contribution.  Festival is 
doing the food, we need volunteers 
for set up and take down.  There 
will be no roundtable that day.  

We are still looking for paddlers for 
our Dragonboat Team.  The third 
annual Dragonboat Festival will be 
held on Saturday, September 20th.  
See Nicole Allie.  Practice will be 
Sat., Sept. 6th.  Anyone who wants 
to be a part of the team but not 
paddle can make the $50 fee on 
behalf of one of the paddlers.  

Jim Chitwood announced that Take 
Back the Night is Oct. 1st.  He is 
looking for more men and 
professionals in general to be a part 
of the walk.  Julie Fevola will have 
posters at a future meeting.  See Jim 
for more information on Voices of 
Men of the Fox Valley.

Save the date:  The Bowling 
FunRaiser will be Oct. 23rd.  

Topic:
Jeff and Dustin Hackbarth:  “Life of a 

Solider in Baghdad”
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Calendar of Events
Upcoming Programs

Aug 27 Live at Lunch at Opera 
House Square 
(Roundtable) 

Sept 3 Reports for Returning 
Outbound Students

Sept 10 United Way Campaign 
Kickoff (Oshkosh Seniors 
Center) No Roundtable

Recurring Events
3rd Mon.
(Se)

Club Board Meeting
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins

Other Rotary Events
Sept 20 DragonBoat Festival 

Oct 23 Bowling FunRaiser (Electric 
Lounge Lanes) 
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Fact or Fiction?
Member: You!

1. Write three 
statements about 
yourself. 

2. Two should be true, 
one should be 
fiction.  

3. Send it to:

hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org

Photo Gallery 
Remembrance Night 

EAA Picnic

Weekly Invocations
Upcoming Invocations:

August Kent Mosebach

September Melody Wollangk

October Mary Koch

Weekly Greeters                                             
Aug 27 Mary Koch

Sept 3 Scott Gruel

Bonnie Behnke

Sept 10 Karen Fredrick

Tom Weber

The Hub – Info Please!
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org

The District Website
http://rotary6270.org

Visit RI’s Website
http://www.rotary.org

Update Your Directory!
Don’t forget to update your Rotary 
Membership Directory on our 
website.

It’s easy and keeps everyone up to 
date on where you are and what 
you’re doing.  Thanks!!  

Of the things we think, say 
or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned?

The Four 
Way Test
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